CORRESPONDENCE 9/30/2020 DOCUMENT NO. 09671-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Diana Vizcarrondo

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 11:28 AM

To: Consumer Correspondence **Subject:** To CLK docket 20200219

Attachments: Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!; Residents of South Florida

Can't Survive Without Power!; Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!; Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!; Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!; Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!; Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!; Residents of South Florida

Can't Survive Without Power!

Consumer correspondence for docket 20200219.

-Diana Vizcarrondo

From: sheniquarudolph@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sheniqua Rudolph

<sheniquarudolph@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 9:50 AM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!

Dear The Public Service Commissioners,

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times.

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is inhumane and unfair!

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19.

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities can't thrive without it.

Sincerely, Sheniqua Rudolph 919 NW 2nd Ave Miami, FL 33136-3928 sheniquarudolph@gmail.com

From: blackettartconsulting@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Hill Blackett

 <blackettartconsulting@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 6:36 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!

Dear The Public Service Commissioners,

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times.

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is inhumane and unfair!

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19.

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities can't thrive without it.

Sincerely, Hill Blackett 5824 NW 5th Ct Miami, FL 33127-1571 blackettartconsulting@gmail.com

From: angruiza@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Angel Ruiz

<angruiza@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 6:31 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!

Dear The Public Service Commissioners,

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to hear from an average citizen trying to make it through these hard times.

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in severe ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food, and they shouldn't have to. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of much necessary power services. This is inhumane and unfair!

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19.

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities can't thrive without it.

Sincerely, Angel Ruiz 3526 SW 22nd Ter Miami, FL 33145-3004 angruiza@gmail.com

From: zelalema@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Zelalem Adefris

<zelalema@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 6:25 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!

Dear The Public Service Commissioners,

Please urge all utilities to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021.

Sincerely, Zelalem Adefris

1236 Drexel Ave Miami Beach, FL 33139-8222 zelalema@catalystmiami.org

From: Sarah.noel94@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sarah Noel <Sarah.noel94

@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 6:11 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!

Dear The Public Service Commissioners,

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times.

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is inhumane and unfair!

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19.

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities can't thrive without it.

Sincerely,
Sarah Noel
1550 NW 154th St Miami Gardens, FL 33054-2931 Sarah.noel94@gmail.com

From: theresajpinto@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Theresa Pinto

<theresajpinto@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 5:43 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!

Dear The Public Service Commissioners,

A utility company without any end users is not sustainable. A community at risk of mass energy shut-offs is not resilient. According to Carbon Switch, 34.5 million households in the U.S. will be at risk by the end of September. Meanwhile, the CEO of NextEra Energy, Florida Power & Light's parent company, took home \$22 million in 2019. This is not resiliency.

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is inhumane and unfair!

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19.

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities can't thrive without it.

Sincerely,
Theresa Pinto
7231 Belle Meade Blvd Miami, FL 33138-5268 theresajpinto@gmail.com

From: MacKenziem92@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of MacKenzie Marcelin

<MacKenziem92@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 3:26 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!

Dear The Public Service Commissioners,

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times.

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is inhumane and unfair!

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19.

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities can't thrive without it.

Sincerely,
MacKenzie Marcelin
1444 NW 14th Ave Apt 1210 Miami, FL 33125-1690 MacKenziem92@hotmail.com

From: destanie@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Destanie Morman

<destanie@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 3:18 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power!

Dear The Public Service Commissioners,

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times.

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is inhumane and unfair!

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19.

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities can't thrive without it.

Sincerely,
Destanie Morman
333 N Laura St Jacksonville, FL 32202-3505 destanie@newfloridamajority.org